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12th April 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, Staff Members, Governors and Trustees of Oak Trees Multi Academy 

Trust, 

I am writing with further details of the first Oak Trees MAT May Mile starting on Saturday May 1st.  

The fundraising drive will raise money for the following important Wirral charities: 

Claire House Children’s Hospice – please see http://www.clairehouse.org.uk for further details. 

Wirral Food Banks - please see https://wirral.foodbank.org.uk/ for further details 

We want our families, staff, Governors and Trustees to walk, run, swim or cycle as many miles as 

possible throughout May. Each week we will add up how many miles each school has completed to 

see how far around the world we have all ‘travelled’. We are also hoping to get the press and local 

TV involved in covering the fundraiser as we see that this is a positive way of promoting both our 

schools and the importance of physical health and wellbeing amongst children whilst raising money 

for local charities, which is our key objective.  

The May Mile is a great opportunity for all those involved with the Trust to improve their fitness after 

lockdown as well as raising money for important local charities, and we would ask that as many of 

you as possible take part.  

When you have completed your fundraising, or if you wish to simply donate to our chosen charities, 

please donate at the following address: 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/OakTreesMultiAcademyTrust/1 

The children have been learning about the charities in school, and we will be getting them (and their 

teachers) to complete some of their miles during the school day to reinforce the importance of 

physical fitness. Any further support you can provide at home would be much appreciated.  

Please support us in our fundraising drive. The charities chosen by the children do amazing work in 

the local community, and we are hopeful that we can raise significant funds for local causes whilst 

improving our physical fitness at the same time. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tony Lacey 

CEO Oak Trees Multi Academy Trust 

http://www.clairehouse.org.uk/
https://wirral.foodbank.org.uk/

